
     
Lake Education and Planning Services 
PO Box 26, Cameron WI 54822 
Phone: 715-642-0635 
Email: dblumerleaps@gmail.com 
 
Northern Aquatic Services 
Professional Aquatic Weed Control Services  
1061 240th St, Dresser WI 54009  
Cell: 715-495-5252 Home/office: 715-755-3507 
Email: ddressel@centurytel.net 
 
Date: April 11, 2022 

 
Dear Lake Shore Property Owner,  
 
The intent of this letter is to notify you that Town of Barnes intends to hire Northern Aquatic 
Services (NAS), an herbicide application company, to chemically treat the non-native, invasive, 
aquatic plant Eurasian watermilfoil along the north shore of Tomahawk Lake. A WI DNR permit 
application has been submitted to treat roughly 3.0 acres adjacent to and on both sides of the 
public boat landing and beach on Tomahawk Lake. The herbicide to be used is 2,4D Amine 4, a 
liquid aquatic herbicide with the active ingredient 2,4D. It is labeled for aquatic use by the 
Environmental Protection Agency. NAS will complete the chemical treatment sometime between 
May 15 and June 15,  2022. Once the herbicide has been applied, any water usage restrictions 
in the area will be posted on yellow signs attached somewhere on the adjacent properties.    

 
You may request a copy of the WDNR permit application from LEAPS or the Town of Barnes. 
The planned treatment is in accordance with the updated Aquatic Plant Management Plan for 
Sand Bar and Tomahawk Lake that is currently under development. 
 
Physical removal of EWM will also occur on Tomahawk Lake using the Town of Barnes “BAISS” 
Boat.  

 
If you have any questions you may contact Dale Dressel of Northern Aquatic Services, Dave 
Blumer at Lake Education and Planning Services, or Tyler Mesalk – WI DNR Aquatic Plant 
Management Specialist at 715-416-5066. Chemical fact sheets and or herbicide labels are 
available upon request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dave Blumer 
Lake Education and Planning Services 


